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Nareka Jacques

From: Gord Mains < >
Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2025 4:28 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: SUPPORT FOR MAKING 4 PICKLEBALL COURTS OUT OF THE EXISTING CENTENNIAL 

PARK PICKLEBALL CONFIGERATION

Categories: Pickleball

Having played Pickleball over the past 9 years here on the 
Peninsula, I wish to thank Central Saanich for their support and 
facilities. Outdoor facilities in particular have been at a premium 
and this is most expected to continue without any replacement for 
North Saanich's Wain Road courts and without any 
supportive suggestions from Sidney. The idea of making the 
existing Centennial Park "double pickleball cour"t into a 4 Court 
configuration is perhaps the most brilliant and reactive solution 
around.  I and so many of my fellow players will totally support this 
initiative and even be willing to provide financial support. Thank 
you to the Major and your council for your attention and support to 
this concept. 
  
 
 
                GORDON MAINS             
               the gentleman sailor  _|)          
                      
                   
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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